
 

 

                                                                                                                                                            

 P U B L I C   N O T I C E 

 CITY OF DANA POINT 

                                                                                                                                                            

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Traffic Improvement Subcommittee (Subcommittee) of the City of 

Dana Point will meet on November 19th to continue the discussion of the recently implemented 

Preferential Parking District (District) on Chula Vista north of Selva Road, which was last discussed on 

July 16, 2014. At their July meeting, the Subcommittee directed staff to meet with the Dana Light HOA to 

discuss parking policies and issues.  The meeting will be held at the following date, time and location: 

 

Date:  November 19, 2014 

Time:    3:00 PM 

Location:   City Council Chambers 

Address:   33282 Golden Lantern 

  Dana Point, CA  92629 

 
BACKGROUND 

 

The City was approached by residents on Chula Vista north of Selva with concerns of a growing parking 

problem on the street.  The Subcommittee held a Public Hearing on December 18th to discuss this topic 

and authorized the implementation of a Preferential Parking District (District) on Chula Vista north of 

Selva. 

 

Since that time, the Subcommittee received a letter with concerns about the District from the Dana Light 

Homeowners Association.  Further, several residents in the southerly portion of Chula Vista have also 

voiced concerns about the District and spillover parking into their neighborhood.  At their April 16th 

meeting, the Subcommittee directed staff to reopen the Public Hearing on this topic and allow further 

discussion/consideration.  The Subcommittee discussed the item at their June 18th meeting, and directed 

staff to perform parking surveys in Dana Light HOA and on Chula Vista and return in July with the results. 

At the July 16th meeting the Subcommittee further directed staff to meet with the Dana Light HOA to 

discuss alternative parking policies and issues within the Association as well as alternatives to resolving 

remaining issues on Chula Vista and cul-de-sac parking alternatives. 

 

The Public Hearing will be held at the abovementioned date and time to discuss the District and 

associated issues.  Adjustments to current parking restrictions may result. 

 
For further information or if you have questions or comments, please contact the City Engineer by 

phone, e-mail or in writing by November 17th at the following: 

 

Mr. Matthew Sinacori, P.E. 

City Engineer 

Public Works Department 

33282 Golden Lantern, Suite 212  

Dana Point, CA  92629 

Telephone:  (949) 248-3574  

E-mail:  msinacori@danapoint.org 

 

Thank you for your consideration and input, and we look forward to working with you. 
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